

Docnoct

8800 Eastlake Drive, Burnaby, BC V3J 7X5 Tel:604-296-6870 Fax: 604-296-6873 W: mountain.burnabyschools.ca Excellence

Responsibility

Date: Monday Oct 17th ,2022



We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live.

Student Bulletin

Student First Aid:

Student First Aid:	
NEW	
Oct 17 Ms. Singh	Hey Mountain! The Good Guys Organization is coming to Burnaby Mountain. We are a youth led, non-profit organization aiming to support the less fortunate throughout the lower mainland. First meeting will be in room 306 on Wednesday, October 12th. Come visit us on clubs day to sign up or visit our Instagram @goodguys.bmss!
Oct 20 Mr. Gatzke	If you are interested in writing the Language Challenge exam in one of the following languages:
	French 11/12, Japanese 11/12, Mandarin 11/12
	Spanish 11/12, Korean 11/12, Punjabi 11/12
	Then please see Mr. Gatzke in the counselling area.
	The fillable on-line applications can be found on the Delta School District Language Challenge
	exam web-site.
	Fill it out on line, print it, attach a passport size phot of yourself and a refundable cheque for \$50 and turn it in to Mr. Gatzke in the counseling office by October 20th. If you have difficulties with the site or the instructions, see Mr. Gatzke.
Oct 21	Culture Fest Auditions:
Mr. Rolph	Culture Fest is back this year. This is an evening event that celebrates our diversity. Part of the event is a talent showcase. Share elements of culture through dance, song, or other performance. We are holding auditions on the following dates: • Dance Auditions on Wednesday, October 19 th , 2022 at lunch (room 102) • Song/Music auditions on Wednesday, October 19 th , 2022 afterschool (room 109/110) Sign up to audition in room 213 Culture Fest is on Thursday, November 24 th , 2022, at 6:00pm (Gym 1)
Oct 21 Ms. Manning	Are you a Cadet?
	We are looking for students in Cadets who would like to participate in this year's Remembrance
	Day Ceremony. If you are in Cadets, and you would like to be involved in our ceremony, please
	stop by the Career Centre and see Ms Manning.

SCHOOL GOALS: